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 This week we have been… 
 … painting in the style of Jackson Pollock. 
 … making chocolate scented reindeer from playdough and helping Santa to prepare for Christmas. 
 … helping our Concept Cats learn about ‘full’ and ‘not full’.  
 … wondering what the elves have been up to while we are asleep! 

 

Important Dates and Messages:  
 

 
 Thank you to everyone who has already sent in the £5 contribution towards our 

craft and cookery activities. Please send money in a named, sealed envelope. 

 Please note that there will be no provision of hot meals on Thursday 19 th December 
and Friday 20th December. Therefore, all day children in NHT and NKF will need to bring 
in a packed lunch on both days.  

 We will be holding Nursery Open Evenings, in preparation for our September 2020 
Nursery intake, on Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th Dec, from 4.30 to 5.30 pm. Please let 
family and friends with children born between September 2016 and August 2017 know that 
they are welcome to attend these events. The deadline for applications for places in 
Nursery is 20th DECEMBER 2019.  

 Friday 20th December is party day for those children who attend Nursery on that 
day. We would ask for donations of crisps from NHT and cakes/biscuits from NKF, from those 
families whose children are in Nursery on that day. (Unfortunately, due to the way NHT is 
organised this year, it is not possible for us to include children who do not attend Nursery on 
Fridays.) Please send in donations of party food by Wednesday 18 th December. Please also 
remember that we have children in Nursery with SEVERE, life threatening, allergic 
reactions to foods containing sesame and nuts.  

 Please remember to close the blue gate to Nursery if you are the last to leave. Thank you. 

 

 

  
 

 

Happy Birthday to: Alice.  


